
Silver Springs Village Board Meeting 

February 27, 2016 

Meeting called to order by Shaun Riley President @ 2:00pm. 

Meeting attended by  

Shaun Riley – Douglas Seal – Cynthia Riley – Bill Faulkner – Donald Beam – Floyd Worthington 

Absent – John Atkins 

Old business covered, Sprinkler system researched by Shaun and the cost of a new meter would be 

$360.00   #  $60.00 refundable deposit. 

Accepted by Shaun Riley and seconded by Bill Faulkner approved by all present.  

Still working on getting the electric meter moved, checking into the cost. 

Checking if a solar panel might be an answer.  

Boar Ramp sign being worked on.  

Rake for boat access on hand checking if permit is needed.  

Discussed the County combining lots and found that was not applicable for our community. 

And would have no effect on our rates 

Several billing errors have been found on community property fees and cannot be corrected until next 

year.  

Cynthia Riley to check on taxation of the community to make sure we are not in default on any, and will 

be discussed further in the March meeting. 

Discussed the need for other board members. 

Next issue was concerning the road condition for the community. 

Donald Beam will contact Mr. Chad Schindehette for potholes.  

Next meeting to be March 26th, 2016 @ 1:00pm 


